Dr. Worf graciously filled
in as a speaker at the Ju-
ly meeting. When this
photo was taken he was
unaware he was going to
receive the DSA.
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7. He has had the key responsibili-
ty for developing the concept for an Ur-
ban Agricultural Research Station and
related integrated pest management
programs for home owners in an urban
environment.

8. He played a key role in the forma-
tion and development of the Wiscon-
sin Turfgrass Association.

Gayle’s interest in the turfgrass in-
dustry was particularly helpful during
the early years of the WTA. His leader-
ship, guidance and encouragement
were fundamental in getting that
organization to the point it is today.

Dr. Worf has received many honors
and awards during his years on the
UW-Madison faculty. He was the first
plant pathologist to receive the “Dis-
tinguished Service Award’’ in Exten-
sion, an award which is the highest
recognition from Wisconsin's state-
wide extension service. He is the
Vaughn-Bascom Professor, an honor
detailed in the July/August 1986 issue
of the GRASS ROQOTS. The Wisconsin
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Arborist Association, in 1982, honored
him with their “Outstanding Service
Award". Also in 1982, Gayle served as
President of the North Central Division
of the American Phytopathological
Society.

Dr. Worf’s popular and valuable
feature in the GRASS ROOTS, “The
Wisconsin Pathology Report”, has
demonstrated to WGCSA members his
considerable writing skills. Very few
realize, however, that the complete list
of publications of Gayle's includes over
170 titles dealing with a myriad of sub-
jects under the broad heading of Plant
Pathology.

And isn’t it curious that on the night
we planned on presenting him with the
DSA he graciously filled in as our
meeting speaker. When the scheduled
speaker called at the last minute to
cancel, all thoughts turned to Gayle as
a substitute. Once again, as he has
done so often before, he bailed us out
of trouble.

Kansas is Dr. Worf’s home state. He
was born there in 1929. Kansas State

University awarded him a B.S. degree
and a M.S. degree in Agronomy and
Plant Pathology. He served as County
Agent in Ness County, Arkansas from
1955 to 1958 and then he decided to
attend graduate school again and
chose the UW-Madison. He completed
his PhD in Plant Pathology and Botany
in 1961. For the next two years he was
an Assistant Professor of Plant Patho-
logy at lowa State University in Ames.
In 1963 he was invited to return to
Wisconsin. He advanced to Associate
Professor in 1966 and full Professor in
1969.

Gayle has travelled to the far
reaches of Wisconsin, visiting golf
courses and offering help in solving un-
told numbers of problems. The quality
of his work on turfgrasses for well over
twenty years has directly benefitted the
members of the WGCSA and the golf
players of Wisconsin. There is great
pride in presenting him our “‘Distin-
guished Service Award’.

Congratulations, Gayle!

Dedicated to the Memory of O.J. Noer
The 22nd Annual Wisconsin Golf Turf Symposium To Address *‘First Impressions”

The 1987 Wisconsin Golf Turf Sym-
posium, sponsored by the Milwaukee
Metropolitan Sewerage District and the
Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents
Association, will be held on October 28th
and 29th. This 22nd edition of the Sym-
posium is titled ‘A Memorable Golf
Course - First to Last”. Our conference,
the only true symposium offered year in
and year out for all these years, will focus
on the aesthetics of golf courses, a sub-

ject important to golf players, club
members and Golf Course Superinten-
dents. Eye appeal, pleasant surround-
ings and first impressions will be studied
in depth. The program includes speakers
that are golf course architects, Golf
Course Superintedents, lanscape arch-
itects, golf professionals, plantsmen and
our own Jim Latham, USGA Green Sec-
tion Agronomist. Our luncheon speaker
comes from the Crooked Stick Golf Club
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in Indiana, Mr. Joe Luigis. He is an in-
terseting and well known speaker on the
subject of golf and golf courses.

Inspired by the memory of O.J. Noer,
the Symposium Committee has ar-
ranged for another great meeting. The
Pfister Hotel will again be our head-
quarters. Details will be in your mail ear-
ly this fall.



